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You will be pleased to know that we are keeping all drop-off and collection 
times/places unchanged next week! We are beginning to settle into our new 
systems and the time taken to drop-off and collect is reducing all the time. 
Thank you for your support in following our face covering rule. This is particu-
larly important as we draw pupils from a variety of Local Authority areas, some 
of which are in Local Restrictions. Any mitigating actions we can consistently 
take will help reduce the spread of Coronavirus within our communities. 
 
PLEASE NOTE that parents should not use the area 
outside the school gates as an unofficial car drop-off. 
Please arrive in sufficient time to either park and walk 
to school or drop children off away from all yellow 
lines on Wingfield Road. Attempts to do so cause a 
hazard for both road users and pedestrians.   
 
Our local PSO will be making visits to the site over the 
next few weeks to ensure drivers are observing the No 
Stopping/Parking between 8:30am and 4:30pm. 
 

 



Special Mentions 
Please look out for our new ‘Special Mention’ awards 
which at the moment are focussing on our School Val-
ues. 
This week children have been noted when they have 
shown Honesty. This might be being Honest with them-
selves as to whether they have given their best, or hav-
ing the character to tell the truth when it might be 
tempting not to. 

 1GW Milano  & Elsie-Jayne  4SL Jaylen & Hollie  

1JO Cillian & Lauren  4SM Jack  & Dylon D 

2TJ Emily & Lily  5C Olivia S & Cole  

2JR Charlie & Harriet  5FH Eve & Colson  

3CP Belle & Evie  6WJ Cleo & Amiah  

3LM Charlie & Aisha  6TB Oliver & Joshua 

ICT: Mrs Barlow Nathan L PE: Mr Barnes Freddie M 



 
PE DAYS 
Year 1—WEDNESDAY 
Year 2—THURSDAY  
Year 3—FRIDAY 
Year 4—FRIDAY 
Year 5—THURSDAY 
Year 6—WEDNESDAY 
 

 

Should I stay Home? 

It seems everyday on the news we have some new information to think about regarding 
COVID-19 and often it appears to contradict yesterday’s news! 
As of today, these are now the only symptoms which should prompt keeping a child at home 
or for us to send them home:  
• High temperature 
• cough  
• and/or loss of taste / smell. 
Children with 'cold like' symptoms only (e.g. runny nose), without the above, can come to 
school and do not need testing. 
 

 
YEAR 5 and Year 6 Parents 

 
Please make sure you have seen yesterday’s 
school letter regarding payment for Manor Ad-
venture. 
The letter contains important information 
about payment times. 
Failure to meet payment deadlines may result 
in your child losing their place.  

LOST JUMPER 

Aiden in Year 6B has lost a jumper.  

Have you got a green logo jumper with Aiden’s name in it at 

home. If so Aiden would be delighted to be reunited with it 

next week! 

Thank you. 



Bug Club updates: 
 

Your child should now have a Bug Club 
username, password and school code. These 
can be found in your child's reading diary. If 
yours is not working, please do contact your 
child's class teacher. 

 

Now we have launched Bug Club for the whole 
school, our aim is to stop sending home staged 
reading books if you are able to access the club. For those who are unable to 
access the online reading, please inform your child's class teacher and they will 
send home physical copies of books for you to read with your child.  

 

Whenever you access Bug Club please do make an entry in your child's reading 
diary. This will then count towards their reading reward scheme. Each week 
there is a chance to earn a prize when there are at least 4 entries in the diary.  

 

Having issues?  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please see website home page link for a parent information  
tutorial. 






